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Whereas the residents in neighborhoods along Lawe Street between College Avenue and Hancock Street 
are concerned about truck traffic in the area, and  
Whereas alternate truck routing has been used in the past when Lawe Street was under construction, 
Therefore be it resolved that the city explore the feasibility of an alternate truck route. 

 
   


